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Dear Parents,
As we embark on this new academic year, I am filled with excitement for the journey ahead. It is with great pleasure that I welcome you all back to school, and I am delighted to report that our children have settled in remarkably well. They have swiftly adapted to the rhythm of school life, demonstrating their eagerness to learn.

The start of a new school year always brings with it a sense of renewal and opportunity. It is a time for fresh beginnings, new friendships, and the chance to set ambitious goals for the months ahead. I have been impressed by the enthusiasm and positive energy that our students have brought with them as they return to their classrooms, ready to embrace the challenges and joys of learning.
One of the most exciting aspects of this new term is the addition of several talented individuals to our teaching staff. It gives me great pleasure to introduce and welcome our new team members:
Miss Bee joins us as Assistant Headteacher and Year 4 teacher, bringing a wealth of experience and fresh ideas to our leadership team. Mrs Waterhouse takes on the role of Year 5 & 6 teacher, ready to inspire and guide our oldest pupils. Miss Kershaw, our new Phonics and reading lead, will be teaching Year 1 & 2, focusing on building strong foundations in literacy. Miss Gosling joins our Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS) team as a teacher, nurturing our youngest learners. Finally, Miss Lowndes joins as EYFS Support Staff, providing valuable assistance in our early years setting.
These new additions to our staff complement our existing team of dedicated educators, and I am confident that together, we will create an enriching and supportive learning environment for all our students.
As we begin this new chapter, I kindly ask for your cooperation in a few important matters. Firstly, please ensure that all your contact details are up to date with the School Office. This is crucial for maintaining effective communication between school and home.
Secondly, if your child requires any medication, such as inhalers, please check that they are in date and have been provided to the school. Your child's health and safety are our top priorities, and having current medication on hand is essential.
Lastly, I kindly remind you of the importance of correct school uniform, including appropriate PE kit. Please ensure your child comes to school each day in the proper attire and brings the correct PE uniform on the designated days. We will be contacting parents if we notice any discrepancies in uniform compliance.

As we move forward into this new academic year, together we will nurture our children's potential and create lasting memories. Here's to a successful and enjoyable year ahead!
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